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Wednesday 6th March 2020 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 

I hope that you and your families are well and able to find some time to 
get out and enjoy the lovely weather. It is amazing to stop and take 
notice of the changes around us in nature at the moment. Everything 
seems to be bursting into life day-by-day.  
 
During this week, I hope you have been able to strike a good balance 
for you and your family. We know that this situation continues to remain 
uncertain and it is still safest for everyone to stay at home. We hope that 
you continue to enjoy the variety of home learning activities. It has been 
fantastic to see and hear about your creativity. When I was last in 
school, Mr. Cuff was telling me about the fantastic Olympic Opening 
Ceremony videos mentioned in our last Celebration Worship. I was very 
impressed to hear how many families have been enjoying the 
different challenges together. Last week, Year 4 created some 
spectacular responses to their river topic (see the collage below). On 
another art theme, Year 2 recreated famous art. You can see some 
spectacular responses here and right.  
 
Governors met last Thursday through a video meeting. You can see a 
summary from our Vice-Chair, Anna Caroe, below.  
 
 

Each week, we celebrate acts of kindness in our Celia and Cyril 
awards. Please send nominations for Celia and Cyril by email to 
year2@shelford.cambs.sch.uk .  
 
Don’t forget to keep an eye on the vlog – we are continuing to add 
items on there over time, including our recent Hello from Shelford 
Staff video. Thank you to Mrs. Alderson for coordinating that.  
 
As you will know, this Friday marks the 75th Anniversary of Victory in 
Europe. We would love to know how all members of the community are 
marking and celebrating VE Day 2020. Please share your photos with us via 
office@shelford.cambs.sch.uk . 
 

With best wishes,  
Chris Grey, Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter in 60 seconds! 
The video version of our Newsletter in 

60s can be found here. 

mailto:office@shelford.cambs.sch.uk
http://www.shelfordschool.org.uk/
http://www.shelfordschool.org.uk/website/awards_and_celebrations/463457
http://www.shelfordschool.org.uk/website/year_2/302219
mailto:year2@shelford.cambs.sch.uk
http://www.shelfordschool.org.uk/website/vlog/462961
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=r20Nb4XPrlc
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=r20Nb4XPrlc
mailto:office@shelford.cambs.sch.uk
http://www.shelfordschool.org.uk/website/vlog/462961
http://www.shelfordschool.org.uk/website/vlog/462961
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Update from Governing Board 
 

Last week the governors assembled online for our 5th scheduled Full Governing Board meeting of the 
year.  After years of traditional meetings in the Think Tank Room, it should have felt strange, but online 
meetings are now the norm and we managed very few technological hitches and no-one appeared in their 
pyjamas or was interrupted by a toddler! 

 
As it was a Thursday, we took a short break at 8pm to clap for the carers, but also attended to crucial 
school items like approving the budget.  Our thanks go to Mrs Ward for her tireless efforts to ensure it 
balances in a very tough financial climate.  We also took time to consider feedback from the 
Communications Survey which was administered last term, and noted that a good deal has changed since 
then!   

 
It was enormously encouraging to hear about the positive feedback from so many parents in support of the 
adaptations the staff have had to make in recent weeks.  Home learning has been a challenge for those of 
us now locked down with our children, but even more so for school staff who are having to suddenly re-
shape the way they have worked for their entire careers.  We know that great teachers always have the 
best interests of the children at heart and we don’t take for granted the hard work, care and sacrifices made 
by those both on and off site during these times, to ensure the pupils have motivating learning opportunities 
and to uphold the community spirit of Shelford School. 

 
Anna Caroe - Vice Chair 
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Year 4 River Collage 
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Announcements 

RE Competition: 
Get involved in the 2020 Spirited Arts competition! (4 year olds – 19 year olds) 

Join hundreds of schools from around the world taking part in this year's Spirited Arts competition! We 

welcome entries in (almost!) any artform you can think of, including: Art (painting, drawing, sketching etc); 

Poetry; Photography; Dance; Music; Drama; Sculpture. 

 

Winning entries will provide a good response to one of the 5 themes (below), and judges will be asking is it 

original? Is it well-crafted? And (most importantly!) is it excellent RE?  

To enter, pupils should create a piece of artwork related to the themes below and write a short 

summary of their work (prompt to support writing below).  

 

Entries should be submitted to year6@shelford.cambs.sch.uk by 30th June 2020.  
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Free School Meals 
Those families entitled to free school meals are currently being provided with vouchers through the national 
voucher scheme. The school has completed all the necessary requests, but the system is not currently able to 
meet the demand. Therefore there is some delay to these coming out each week.   
 
Home from Home Class 
Please let us know if you no longer require a day or provision. We are working with a rolling rota of staff and can 
adjust who needs to be in school if you keep in contact.  
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